
City of Alamogordo 
 

 

 The Sgt. Willie Estrada Memorial Civic Center is 

pleased to have AARP Foundation Tax-Aide back for 2021.  Starting on February 10, 2021, taxes will 

be prepared free of charge to any community member, by appointment only.  Appointments can be 

made by calling 575-415-7601 or 575-439-4159 option 7.  Be sure to bring copies of all pertinent  

financial documents including W-2(s) and 1099(s), photo identification(s), Social Security card(s), 

last year’s tax return, and documentation of the amount(s) received from stimulus payments.  

 

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   
http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   
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